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CLOSURE OF THE 2022 PRINCE EDWARD ISLAND BLUEFIN TUNA FISHERY 

 

 

 

Charlottetown, PEI – October 20, 2022 – Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) today 

announces that the commercial component of the Prince Edward Island (PEI) Bluefin Tuna 

season for 2022, will be closing at 7:00pm today. Any remaining quota will be carried forward to 

the 2023 season. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
 

Ben Moore 

A/Area Chief, Resource Management 

Gulf Region                                                             

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Charlottetown, PEI 

(902) 370-7094 

Benjamin.Moore@dfo-mpo.gc.ca  

Diana Fillion 

Regional Senior Officer, RM 

Gulf Region 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Moncton, N.B. 

(506) 394-8574 

Diana.Fillion@dfo-mpo.gc.ca    

 

   

 

 

Notice to Fish Harvesters 
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